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Nursery
On our first week back we visited the nature 

garden. We looked for flowers. We also looked 
at what the flowers were growing in, soil.



Reception
Literacy
 We’ve started a new story this week – The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar. The children really enjoyed exploring the 
story and learning about all the different foods the 
caterpillar ate. To bring the book to life, we even had a 
tasting session where the children tried some of the 
foods from the story. 

Maths
 In maths, we’ve been learning all about teen numbers. 
The children took part in a fun number game while 
sitting in a circle, helping them to recognise and order 
teen numbers. We also learnt a new song to help 
remember them. 



Year 1
In English we have started 
to read the book “On the 

way home” by Jill Murphy.

In maths we are counting 
in 2s and 5s.

We had a wonderful visit 
to Harlow Carr on 

Wednesday. We spent 
time exploring the 

different plants in the 
grounds, learning how 

seeds grow and we 
planted our own seeds. 



Year 2
We are going on yet another school trip today! We are 
visiting the Alhambra, not to see a show, but instead to have 
a tour of the building and take part in a workshop.

In English we have started our new story ‘Little Red’ by 
Bethan Woolvin. 

In maths we have begun a new unit on fractions.



Year 3
In writing, we have been looking at the different sentence types- 
questions, statements and commands. 

In maths, we have been looking at how things are weighed and 
what measurements are used to weigh mass. How does 

light 
travel?

Put your 
equipment 

in your 
trays. 

My favourite 
author is 

Enid Blyton. 

In computing, we discussed how too much screen time  can affect 
our health.

We came up with ways to help reduce our online time. These 
included: 
● setting a timer 
● putting the phone/iPad in a cupboard so you aren’t distracted
● delete some apps



Year 4
In writing, we have begun to look at our new 
text called ‘The Promise’. We have gathered 
expanded noun phrases ready to write our 

setting description.

In maths, we began our work on decimals. We 
have been looking at tenths and hundredths as 

fractions and decimals.

In science, we have started our new topic all 
about ‘sound’. We investigated how sound is 

created and found out it is created by 
vibrations.



In reading, we have started to read our 
new book called ‘Rumaysha a Fairy Tale’. 
We have made predictions and found 
out it is going to be a familiar fairy tale 
with an Islamic twist.

In writing, we have started to look at a 
book that only has illustrations. We have 
been thinking about how to build 
atmosphere to retell the narrative.

On Tuesday, we had a visit from the fire 
service. They were very entertaining and 
taught us all about fire safety and what 
to do in an emergency.

Year 5



Year 6
In writing, we have started planning our 

balanced argument, ‘Should SATs be banned?’ 
Some children had VERY strong opinions about 

this question. 

In maths, we have been finding the missing 
coordinates. We must remember to go along 
the corridor and then up or down the stairs. 

For reading, we are continuing to work on 
smaller extracts and we are focusing on finding 

the evidence within the text.



Thank you


